
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 5 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 1 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is It’s All Greek To Me 

Welcome back after what I hope was a restful half term. We have got so much to fit into 

this last term in Year 5 and I look forward to hitting the ground running. 

 

English In our English lessons this week, we will be performing and evaluating our poetry 

performances that the children were learning over half term. We look forward to 

seeing all the great effort that the children put in over their holiday. 

 

Mathematics In Mathematics, we will be converting Metric Measurements by building on the skills 

we have developed over the year. This will also include using approximate 

equivalences to convert metric and imperial units of measure. 

Topic In Science, we will be starting our topic of Humans and Animals. We will be 

comparing the lengths of gestation periods in animals and inputting the data into 

tables and graphs. 

 

In PSHE, we will be considering self-image and body image in our new topic of 

Changing Me. 

 

In Art, we will be finishing and evaluating our Greek Vases. 

 

In PE, we will be running relays in teams and practising using running over hurdles. 

 

In Computing/Geography, we will be finishing off the work that some children have 

not quite completed in our projects. 

Information This week, some children will be going to a football tournament on Thursday.  

 

We will be doing Cracking Times Tables on Wednesday. 

 

Next week, we will be having our Mock SATS week. If any of your children have any 

worries please ask them to speak to me about it. We will not be doing Spellings or 

Cracking Times Tables that week also. 

 

   
 
 Thank you for reading  
 
 Mrs Bareham and Mr Gillick 


